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A Bit Later ...  
Kevin: A date with a playboy bunny, a
bachelor's life and it's christmas! What
more can a guy ask for?

Kevin: Patrick! My man! There you are!
Are you ready to fly? We've got 8
gorgeous playboy bunnies and several
flagons of that special 100 proof eggnog
that Don the Fa Fa cooked up! Let's put
our snizzles to the hizzles and get ready
to roll!

Patrick: I don't know, Kevin ...
Kevin: Don't know what? We've got the
party of the decade to go to and you're
having second thoughts?
Patrick: Well, yah.
Kevin: WHY?

 

Patrick: Because it's Christmas time and
I just don't feel Christmasy.   Kevin: Not this again.
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Patrick: What?  
Kevin: Every year you go through this.
Blah blah blah. Commercialism. Spirit of
the holidays. Your tree sucks. No one
likes you. Dude! What is your problem
this year?

 

Patrick: Well this is the season. It
always gets me thinking about things.
About people who are gone and people who
we miss, like Leo and Sarah and Yoshi,
dear Yoshi. How the capitalist propaganda
has spoiled the spirit of the holidays
for everyone, how --

 

Kevin: Hold it right there, buster. We
have 8 gorgeous playboy bunnies waiting
for us. We have 100 proof eggnog! One sip
of that and they'll be reliving their
pictorials right there in our electronic
sleigh! If that doesn't make you happy,
what will?

 

Patrick: Maybe a Christmas miracle.  

Kevin: A Christmas miracle? Wise up, man!
Those things only happen in songs and tv
specials! They're not reality! Get these
stupid ideas out of your head! They don't
happen! They're never going to happen and
no matter how many times you sing "one
foot in front of the other" that penguin
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isn't going to learn to walk and there
won't be a miracle this year! Now get
your head together, get ready to have
fun, and stop babbling about things that
will never happen!

 

::plink::   Sarah: Who dat? Who dere?

 

Patrick: Look. A Christmas miracle!
Kevin: I hate you. Merry Whatever! Happy Holidays!
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